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KIDS CHRISTMAS
DECEMBER 20TH

Every toddler through 5t grader is invited to participate in our annual KIDS
CHRISTMAS. Our program will be December 20" at 9am and 10:30am services.
We will help you with costumes if you need it. You will be contacted by our
costume team and can let them know if you have needs. Everyone needs to have
a costume related to the Christmas story and those with speaking parts need to
dress for their part.

We have speaking parts that are just one line or much more than that. Please let
us know if your child is interested in a speaking part and we will find a part that
will work for them.

Every child will participate in singing 5 Christmas carols as a part of the program.
We will rehearse during Sunday school. We will also have 2 Saturday rehearsals
at 9am on December 12" and 19t

If you have questions or to sign up contact the church office or Pastor Brandon

( text 661-317-2749 or email brandon@bearvalleychurch.org)




